
August 31, 2023

Dear Schuyler Families,

Today, during the track meet at our local golf course and lake, a drunk driver drove through one of the
barricades. Thanks to the quick thinking of our high school principal Joey Lefdal and our Fire Chief
Brad Sock no one was injured. They quickly cornered the driver to stop them from going further. As
always, our first goal is to keep our students and staff safe during all our activities.

Sincerely,

Dr. Bret Schroder, Superintendent
Schuyler Community Schools


